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Mrs. Flora’s Fourth Grade Math, Science & Social Studies
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December News








What will we study in December?





In December we will finish Ohio Geography, and then study energy.  What is it?  How can it be moved from one form to another?  How do we produce it?  How can we conserve it?  The students will be bringing home some energy conservation goodies to share with their families.  Because it is a grant program, families will be given surveys to see which items were useful to you.  If there are things your student brings home that you cannot use, please pass them along to friends or family members who CAN use them, or feel free to send them back to school and I will make sure they go to people who need them!





In math, we will be studying multiples and factors, as well as prime and composite numbers.  Make sure your child continues to study his/her multiplication facts each night.  Knowing the facts make all of the concepts they are learning so much easier! 








										





Our holiday parties will be during the school day on December 19.  The following students have volunteered to bring a treat to share.  Please do NOT bring drinks, napkins, and plates (I will provide those!):  Ashlyn, Gavin, Isabelle, Maddox, Emily, Brooke, Reid, and Lincoln.


We have 25 students in 


our room!























Important Dates





12-8-23		Book Orders Due


12-19			Holiday Celebration!


12-20 to 1-2: 	Winter Break


1-3: 			Classes Resume





Want to give a gift to our classroom for the holidays?  The kids use Expo markers daily for math, and they are drying up quickly!   Buying a new supply for your child or for the classroom would help us tremendously!  ( 














